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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: John Oconnor <johnoc49@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 5:58 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator

We need to closely monitor the extraction o all ground water. We must discourage all ground water development & 
preserve what water is left! 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from johnoc49@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


